
27th May 2021 
 
Dear Parents/Carers 
 
For the first two weeks of next half term, the Nursery and the Speech and 
Language classes are learning the story of Handa’s Surprise.  To support the 
children’s learning, we are completing an art project on this story with a wild 
animal theme.  
 
All children in the Nursery and Speech and Language classes can come to school 
dressed up as a wild animal of their choice e.g. a tiger, lion, elephant, zebra, 
monkey, on Wednesday 16th June for our Wild Animal Day.  As well as dressing 
up, the children will learn all about the animals, the animals’ habitats and they 
will complete a range of art-based activities. 
 
If you have any questions, please do not hesitate to contact us. 
 
Many thanks 
 
Mrs Sweeney, Mrs Stone and Miss Adams 
Class Teachers 

 


